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Bring a Friend Week:​  If you missed our Bring a Friend Week, don’t worry it’s not too late to bring your 
friend to dance. If your friend registers for any class you will receive your favorite style Steppin’ Out logo tee 
shirt or small dance bag.  
  
Dance Wear Store:​  Come check out our Steppin’ Out tee shirts & dance bags! We have hoodies and 
sweatpants that can be special ordered by October 20​th​. Check out our Dance Wear Store for information on our 
special order items! 
 
October Tuition:​ ​Just a reminder that tuition is due the first week of each month.  A $10.00 late fee per class 
will be automatically charged to your account on the 8th day of each month to any unpaid tuition. Keep in mind 
that your spot is being held for you whether you are in attendance or not and payment is expected. You are 
always welcome to make up classes missed in alternate classes.  
 
Email - Very Important!​: If you have not been receiving our emails please let us know, as we send our 
monthly newsletters and the latest updates.  
 
Saco Pumpkin Harvest Festival: ​ Come check out the Saco Spirit Pumpkin Harvest Festival. Our dancers will 
be performing a special number on Main St. on Saturday, October 19​th​ at 1:30pm. 
 
Halloween Movie Night​: We will be having a movie night for kids ages 5 & up on Saturday October 19​th​ from 
6-8pm. We will be watching a Halloween movie, popping popcorn, & learning a Halloween dance. There will 
be a second movie in the upstairs studio for our older dancers. Please bring your own labeled bottle of water and 
pillow or blanket to sit on. Anyone interested in attending should sign up in the Dance Wear store as spots are 
limited. Costumes or Halloween themed clothes are welcome! 
 
Halloween​:​ All dancers are invited to wear their Halloween costumes to dance class on Thursday, October 24​th 
through Wednesday, October 30​th​ in celebration of the holiday. We will be dancing to Halloween music and 
handing out special treats to our dancers. There will be no classes on Halloween, Thursday October 31​st  
 
Watch Week: ​ Watch week for our dancers will be held November 4​th​-9​th​ for all dancers in studio 1 (downstairs 
studio), and November 11​th​-16​th​ for all dancers in studio 2 (upstairs studio.)  
 
Maine Red Claws Halftime:​ Our Performance Teams have been invited to do a special guest performance as 
the halftime show for the Maine Red Claws. It will be held on Saturday November 23​rd​. If you’re interested in 
purchasing tickets, they will be available online for $13 each and each ticket comes with a free red claws hat. 
 
Christmas Show:​   Once again we are excited to be hosting our annual Christmas Party/Show in December. 
The date for this festive event is Sunday, December 22nd.  All of the proceeds will be donated to a local charity. 
All of our dancers will be performing a special Christmas dance.  We are working very hard putting together 
our numbers for families to enjoy.  If you have any ideas of companies that have gifts or certificates that can be 
donated to our raffle please let us know! 

Happy Halloween!  


